
Nadim Kmeid is a guitarist and solo artist from Lebanon. He has been playing
the guitar for 14 years and has followed classical guitar studies at École de
Musique Antonine. He also holds a Bachelor's degree in Audio production from
Antonine University, Lebanon. Nadim carries profound teaching experience of 6
years and is known for his methodology in delivering technical lessons and in-
depth understanding of the Instrument. His teaching techniques include reading
music scores and tablature, understanding basic theory, memorizing scales,
improvising and harmonizing, fingerpicking and/or flatpicking for all three types
of guitars, Classical, Acoustic Steel and Electric.

NADIM IS AVAILABLE MONDAYS AND FRIDAYS

FROM 2:00 PM to 8:00 PM!

LESSONS CAN BE SCHEDULED IN PERSON OR ONLINE

NOVEMBER 2021

ISSUE 2 VOLUME 1

ALL VIDEOS DUE BY DECEMBER 15th. VIDEOS GO

LIVE ON DECEMBER 21st.

PLEASE PAY AND SEND E-TRANSFERS TO

payments@pleasantmountainmusic.ca

the live concert will return this year! It

has been too long! We are working on

arranging a location. It will either take

place Saturday December 5th OR

Saturday Dec 11th. PLEASE SAVE THE DATE

AND WE WILL UPDATE YOU ASAP WITH

LOCATION AND TIME!

NOW OFFERING CLASSICAL AND CONTEMPORARY GUITAR

@pleasantmountainmusic
LIKE, SUSCRIBE, AND SAVE!

visit us at www.pleasantmountainmusiC.CA

FOR MORE INFORMATION AND BOOKING!

PLEASE ALSO UPDATE CORRESPONDENCE TO THE

FOLLOWING: sarah@pleasantmountainmusic.ca AND

chersea@pleasantMountainMusic.ca. WE WILL BE

PHASING OUT USE OF OUR PERSONAL ACCOUNTS

BEGINNING NOVEMBER 1st

All songs/pieces welcome. Some

students may wish to play a seasonal

piece, please let your teacher know if

you want to play solo, or

accompanied (backing track or duet).

All students (new to advanced) are

encouraged to participate!
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OUR STUDENTS NEED BREAKS TOO!
NO LESSONS Thursday November 11th. Please take this

day to reflect on the memory and lasting legacy of the
international veterans of WW1 and WW2 and those currently

serving. 

SARAH JAY CAWSTON

 

CHERSEA 

 

CHRIS KING

sarah@pleasantMountainMusic.cA

CHERSEA@pleasantMountainMusic.cA

CHRIS@pleasantMountainMusic.cA

If you wish to receive lessons over the winter break, please
speak to your teacher to arrange. Please keep in mind that
our teachers might have winter travel plans. We can work

together to accommodate you and our teachers!
 

We have finally created a digital copy of our studio
policy. It is attached for your perusal. Feel free to ask your

teacher OR you may wish to email questions to
Chris/Chersea/Sarah at owners@pleasantmountainmusic.ca

Studio will be closed, and lessons will be cancelled (no
charge) from Friday December 24th until Monday January

3rd. Lessons will resume Tuesday January 4th 2022 unless
otherwise stated by your teacher. Please ask your

teacher today what their winter holidays look like! We're here
to accommodate you! 

 

JOIN THE PMM TEAM TODAY!
Ask us about our first time no-

obligation $25 trial lesson. You'll
experience the Pleasant Mountain

Music difference yourself!

Hope you all had a wonderful
Halloween, and thank you for your
commitment and love for Pleasant
Mountain Music. We're so lucky to

have you on our team! 

mailto:owners@pleasantmountainmusic.ca

